ABOUT US

Pastors		Telephone No.	E-mail Address
Senior Pastor	Marvin Wray	707-688-3297	marvinwray@sbcglobal.net
Youth Pastor	Benji Ferguson	612-481-3843	bferguson@carmsda.org
Children/Family Life	Melissa Howell	253-261-5043	mhowell@carmsda.org
Discipleship/Outreach	Pedro Trinidad	925-951-7041	ptrinidad@carmsda.org
T 1 1 1			

To schedule a meeting with one of our pastors, please text or email using the information above.

Church Staff

Church Stair			
Administrative Assistant Treasurer Assistant Treasurer	Kimberly Jones Adam Piersanti Isidro Valdes	916-487-8684 916-487-8684	office@carmsda.org treasurer@carmsda.org i.valdessr@carmsda.org
Church Officers			
Head Elder	Bobby Peña	916-730-5191	bpena@bp3.com
Co-Head Deacon	Dietmar Grellmann	916-719-2738	dgrellmann@calhospital.org
Co-Head Deacon	Greg Fayard	916-837-1865	gregfayard@yahoo.com
Co-Head Deaconess	Denise Aylsworth	916- 505-6838	bumponthehill@sbcglobal.net
Co-Head Deaconess	Ashley Jarcevic	916-342-2509	ashley.jay1216@gmail.com
Church Clerk	Kimberly Jones	916-487-8684	office@carmsda.org
Sacramento Advent		https://sacaa.org	
Principal	Matthew Jakobsons 916-481-2300		info@sacaa.org
School Board Vice Chair	John Thygeson		johnthygeson@gmail.com

For facility emergencies, contact Gary Tarvin 279-226-6482 Physical Plant Assistant: Michele Reedy 916-803-4745 Elder on Call, August 22-24 Marvin Wray 916-232-7237 Presiding Deacons: Lee Holden, Pete Conrad Community Services Director: Judy Wong 916-342-5145

Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 8:30 am – 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm Friday 8:30 am – 12:30 pm

Sanctuary WiFi Network: CarmSDA Family, Password: inthebeginninGGod

Pastor On Call - Each weekend we schedule a pastor "On Call." We desire to be available to you in times of significant loss, health crisis, or life emergency. The on-call pastor and phone number are listed above.



August 23, 2025

Welcome		Marit Case
Meditation	Children of the Heavenly Father arr. Dale Wood	Sten Bolander, Organ
Opening Hymn	Tis So Sweet	Praise Team
Ministry Celebration	Teacher Dedication	Marvin Wray
Offertory	Apres un reve by Gabriel Faure	Corbin Weiss, Cello Sten Bolander, Organ
Children's Story	Carrie Caballero & Jayme Denis	
His Word	Matthew 6:33-34	Katelyn & Jenny Whitney
Songs of Rejoicing	Your Grace is Enough Goodness of God	Praise Team
Before His Throne	Draw Me Close	Praise Team
Prayer		Jenni Glass
Message	Faith is a Verb	Matthew Jakobsons
Blessing		Matthew Jakobsons
Postlude	Introduction and Toccata by Girolamo Frescobaldi	Corbin Weiss, Cello Sten Bolander, Organ

Offering: Conference Advance

Welcome! Your presence with us today brings added joy and blessing to the service of worship; we cordially invite you to visit one of our Bible Fellowship Groups. Please note that classes meet at 9:30, 9:45, and 10:00 am.

Sabbath School Quarterly Class:

9:30 am: Vicki Holbert, Mitch Williams, Barbara Nahorney (Library)

Topical Bible Study Groups:

9:30 am: Reading the Bible Verse by Verse – The Gospel According to Matthew Vic and Jana Aagaard (Fellowship Hall - Fireside Room)

9:45 am: Adventures in Ministry – Waiting to explore "The Chosen Season 5"; While waiting we are exploring our favorite Christian songs.

John Wilt, Rich DuBose (Fellowship Hall - Patio Side)

10:00 am: Pastor's Class with Pastor PedroPedro Trinidad (Fellowship Hall - Middle Section)

10:00 am: Biblical Studies

Greg Howell (South end classroom - Rose Court)

10:00 am: Young Adult

Sheri Fayard (Fellowship Hall lobby classroom)

10:00 am Wire Choir – 1st, 3rd and 5th Sabbaths John Verzosa (North Hall Annex)

Children and Youth Sabbath School Classes

10:00 am Grades 9-12 - Youth Chapel

10:00 am Grades 7-8 - Earliteen Room - South Hall

10:00 am Grades 4-6 - Junior Room - Rose Court

10:00 am Grades 3-4 Primary 2 – Primary Room – Rose Court

10:00 am Grades 1-2 Primary 1 – Pre-Primary Room – South Hall

10:00 am Ages 4-Grade K - Kindergarten Classroom - South Hall

10:00 am Ages 0-3 - Tiny Tots Classroom - North Hall

Sanctuary Flowers The flowers today are donated by Wayne and Jean Wright who are celebrating 62 years of marriage.

Ice Cream Feed TODAY and next Sabbath on the front patio immediately following the church service - for all kids who participated in the CCK <u>66</u> <u>Books of the Bible Memory Challenge</u> this summer. Come say the books of the Bible by memory, and enjoy building your own ice cream sundae to celebrate! Great memory work, everyone!

Ladies Who Lunch presents a Western Veggie-Q, (vegetarian lunch), Thursday, September 4, 11:15 in the Fellowship Hall. Sign up at the Ministry Desk or respond to your Evite. Wear your Western duds. Questions? Laura Meert, 916-412-4650 or Pat Moran, 650-492-3677.

Pathfinder registration and our first meeting will be held on Sabbath, September 13 at 2:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. Pathfinders is a great opportunity for youth to grow in faith, friendship, and skills through fun activities, service, and learning. Families can register online at www.carmsda.org/pathfinders. We're also looking for volunteers to help support our club this year. If you have a heart for working with kids and want to be part of this ministry, please let us know—we'd love to have you join the team!

Pastor Wray's Office Hours next week are Tuesday and Wednesday from 9am-3pm.

Looking Ahead

SABBATH August 23

11:00 am Sermon: Matthew Jakobsons

MONDAY August 25

7:00 pm Church Board Meeting (Youth Chapel)

WEDNESDAY August 27

9:00 am Community Food Distribution (Fellowship Hall)

SABBATH August 30

11:00 am Sermon: Benji Ferguson

Sunset Tonight: 7:50 pm Sunset Next Friday: 7:41 pm

All church programs are live-streamed and recorded. Each can be viewed live, or at any time, on our website or on YouTube at carmsda.org

Church Family Budget

August Update

July was a good month for our finances, with strong giving and careful spending. However, we are still behind overall for the year, which is why your continued generosity is so important.

With the new school year starting, life is shifting from the slower pace of summer into the busyness of schedules, activities, and commitments. In the middle of all the frenzy, let's remember to stay grounded in faith and continue supporting the ministries that serve our community throughout every season.



Online Giving QR Code